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acquirement of complete command of his instrument. The aim has been to include in
one volume a study of all the distinctive principles of organ technique, with
enough illustrations and exercises through which they may be mastered, together
with interesting compositions which will at once call for their application.
The Book of L G. Rozenberg 2012-12-06 This book is dedicated to Aristid
Lindenmayer on the occasion of his 60th birthday on November 17, 1985.
Contributions range from mathematics and theoretical computer science to biology.
Aristid Lindenmayer introduced language-theoretic models for developmental biology
in 1968. Since then the models have been cus tomarily referred to as L systems.
Lindenmayer's invention turned out to be one of the most beautiful examples of
interdisciplinary science: work in one area (developmental biology) induces most
fruitful ideas in other areas (theory of formal languages and automata, and formal
power series). As evident from the articles and references in this book, the in
terest in L systems is continuously growing. For newcomers the first contact with
L systems usually happens via the most basic class of L systems, namely, DOL
systems. Here "0" stands for zero context between developing cells. It has been a
major typographical problem that printers are unable to distinguish between 0
(zero) and 0 (oh). Thus, DOL was almost always printed with "oh" rather than
"zero", and also pronounced that way. However, this misunderstanding turned out to
be very fortunate. The wrong spelling "DOL" of "DOL" could be read in the
suggestive way: DO L Indeed, hundreds of researchers have followed this
suggestion. Some of them appear as contributors to this book. Of the many who
could not contribute, we in particular regret the absence of A. Ehrenfeucht, G.
Herman and H.A. Maurer whose influence in the theory of L systems has been most
significant.
Quaker Writings Thomas D. Hamm 2011-01-25 An illuminating collection of work by
members of the Religious Society of Friends. Covering nearly three centuries of
religious development, this comprehensive anthology brings together writings from
prominent Friends that illustrate the development of Quakerism, show the nature of
Quaker spiritual life, discuss Quaker contributions to European and American
civilization, and introduce the diverse community of Friends, some of whom are
little remembered even among Quakers today. It gives a balanced overview of Quaker
history, spanning the globe from its origins to missionary work, and explores
daily life, beliefs, perspectives, movements within the community, and activism
throughout the world. It is an exceptional contribution to contemporary
understanding of religious thought. For more than seventy years, Penguin has been
the leading publisher of classic literature in the English-speaking world. With
more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best
works throughout history and across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the
series to provide authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes by
distinguished scholars and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date
translations by award-winning translators.
The Art of Modification (Especially for Children with Special Needs) Antiqua
Bailey 2005-01-01 Lessons are taken from the regular classroom and modified in the
special setting which resulted in better success in the regular classroom
Top 10 Seoul DK Travel 2017-06-01 Your Guide to the 10 Best of Everything in Seoul
Discover the best of everything South Korea's capital city has to offer with the
essential DK Eyewitness Top 10 Travel Guide Seoul. Top 10 lists showcase the best
places to visit in Seoul, from Dongdaemun market to the grand royal palace of
Gyeongbokgung. Seven easy-to-follow itineraries explore the city's most
interesting areas - from the arty district of Insadong to Bukhansan National Park
- while reviews of the best hotels, shops and restaurants in Seoul will help you
plan your perfect trip.
King Peggy Peggielene Bartels 2012-02-21 The charming real-life fairy tale of an
American secretary who discovers she has been chosen king of an impoverished
fishing village on the west coast of Africa. King Peggy has the sweetness and
quirkiness of The No. 1 Ladies' Detective Agency series and the hopeful sense of
possibility of Half the Sky. King Peggy chronicles the astonishing journey of an
American secretary who suddenly finds herself king to a town of 7,000 souls on
Ghana's central coast, half a world away. Upon arriving for her crowning ceremony
in beautiful Otuam, she discovers the dire reality: there's no running water, no
doctor, and no high school, and many of the village elders are stealing the town's
funds. To make matters worse, her uncle (the late king) sits in a morgue awaiting
a proper funeral in the royal palace, which is in ruins. The longer she waits to
bury him, the more she risks incurring the wrath of her ancestors. Peggy's first
two years as king of Otuam unfold in a way that is stranger than fiction. In the
end, a deeply traditional African town has been uplifted by the ambitions of its
headstrong, decidedly modern female king. And in changing Otuam, Peggy is herself
transformed, from an ordinary secretary to the heart and hope of her community.
Biology Mader 2017-11
A Memory Between Us Sarah Sundin 2010-09-01 Landing in the army hospital after a
plane crash, Major Jack Novak tries to win the heart of army nurse Lieutenant Ruth
Doherty, but Jack soon realizes that he has his work cut out for him as he tries
to break down her defenses. Original.
Two Bad Pilgrims Kathryn Lasky 2009 Brothers Francis and Johnny Billington take
issue with history's account of their troublemaking ways aboard the Mayflower and
in the New World, as they tell their side of the story to Standish Brewster,
professor of Pilgrimology at Plimouth University.
Electronic Musician 1997
PCB Design for Real-World EMI Control Bruce R. Archambeault 2013-06-29 Proper
design of printed circuit boards can make the difference between a product passing
emissions requirements during the first cycle or not. Traditional EMC design
practices have been simply rule-based, that is, a list of rules-of-thumb are
presented to the board designers to implement. When a particular rule-of-thumb is
difficult to implement, it is often ignored. After the product is built, it will
often fail emission requirements and various time consuming and costly add-ons are
then required. Proper EMC design does not require advanced degrees from
universities, nor does it require strenuous mathematics. It does require a basic
understanding of the underlying principles of the potential causes of EMC
emissions. With this basic understanding, circuit board designers can make tradeoff decisions during the design phase to ensure optimum EMC design. Consideration
of these potential sources will allow the design to pass the emissions
requirements the first time in the test laboratory. A number of other books have
been published on EMC. Most are general books on EMC and do not focus on printed
circuit board is intended to help EMC engineers and design design. This book
engineers understand the potential sources of emissions and how to reduce,
control, or eliminate these sources. This book is intended to be a 'hands-on'
book, that is, designers should be able to apply the concepts in this book
directly to their designs in the real-world.
Zoomigurumi 8 Joke Vermeiren 2019-05 This new edition introduces the most friendly
amigurumi around! With 15 new patterns, this volume features designers from all
over the world, providing a batch of fresh inspiration to keep crafters
crocheting. Surprise family and friends with handmade gifts, or add on to a
personal collection! Including designs for a parrot, a raccoon, a baby seal, a fox
and many more, these projects are suitable for a variety of skill levels, from
beginners to advanced crocheters, and are accompanied by easy-to-follow
instructions and explanations of all stitches used.
Coding Interview Questions Narasimha Karumanchi 2012-05 "Coding Interview
Questions" is a book that presents interview questions in simple and
straightforward manner with a clear-cut explanation. This book will provide an
introduction to the basics. It comes handy as an interview and exam guide for
computer scientists. Programming puzzles for interviews Campus Preparation
Degree/Masters Course Preparation Big job hunters: Apple, Microsoft, Google,

Construction Planning And Management P S Gahlot 2007 In A Single Volume, This Book
Presents A Comprehensive Account Of The Subject Matter For Construction Planning
And Management. Each Chapter Is Preceded By Instructional Objectives In Order To
Promote Well-Defined Study. References To Related Indian Standard Codes Of
Practice Are Included. Numerous Questions And Solved Examples Along With Various
Illustrations, Graphs And Tables Facilitate Clarity In Understanding The Subject
An Immensely Useful Work For Students Of Civil Engineering In Polytechnics And
Engineering Colleges.
Neurological Surgeon Because Freaking Awesome Is Not an Official Job Title Blue
Stone Publishers 2019-08-02 Writing journals for people who love their job.
careers related notebooks gift for coworkers and employees who are motivated and
happy with their job
The Only Guide to Alternative Investments You'll Ever Need Larry E. Swedroe
2010-05-13 The rewards of carefully chosen alternative investments can be great.
But many investors don’t know enough about unfamiliar investments to make wise
choices. For that reason, financial advisers Larry Swedroe and Jared Kizer
designed this book to bring investors up to speed on the twenty most popular
alternative investments: Real estate, Inflation-protected securities, Commodities,
International equities, Fixed annuities, Stable-value funds, High-yield (junk)
bonds, Private equity (venture capital), Covered calls, Socially responsible
mutual funds, Precious metals equities, Preferred stocks, Convertible bonds,
Emerging market bonds, Hedge funds, Leveraged buyouts, Variable annuities, Equityindexed annuities, Structured investment products, Leveraged funds The authors
describe how the investments work, the pros and cons of each, which to consider,
which to avoid, and how to get started. Swedroe and Kizer evaluate each investment
in terms of: Expected returns Volatility Distribution of returns Diversification
potential Fees Trading and operating expenses Liquidity Tax efficiency Account
location Role in an asset-allocation program Any investor who is considering or
just curious about investment opportunities outside the traditional world of
stocks, bonds, and bank certificates of deposit would be well-advised to read this
book.
The Omega Prize S. L. Millward 2010 This is a story which will make your heart
sing - a story for all the family to read together. Young Judy discovers an
unexpected package in her grandfather's old study. She has never met her
grandfather (Poppy) as he died before she was born, but Judy is the one to unearth
the puzzle which Poppy left for his family. To find the treasure which Poppy left,
the family must first solve every riddle which he wrote on a beautiful scroll, and
carefully wrapped in a a rich purple velvet bag. Unless they solve the puzzles,
they won't find the treasure. See if you can solve the puzzles before the family
does. What has Poppy left them as an inheritance? Have fun with the story and
enjoy the Omega Prize at the end.
Science Focus 3 Greg Rickard 2009 The Science Focus Second Edition is the complete
science package for the teaching of the New South Wales Stage 4 and 5 Science
Syllabus. The Science Focus Second Edition package retains the identified
strengths of the highly successful First Edition and includes a number of new and
exciting features, improvements and components.
Blue Legalities Irus Braverman 2020-01-17 The ocean and its inhabitants sketch and
stretch our understandings of law in unexpected ways. Inspired by the blue turn in
the social sciences and humanities, Blue Legalities explores how regulatory
frameworks and governmental infrastructures are made, reworked, and contested in
the oceans. Its interdisciplinary contributors analyze topics that range from
militarization and Maori cosmologies to island building in the South China Sea and
underwater robotics. Throughout, Blue Legalities illuminates the vast and unusual
challenges associated with regulating the turbulent materialities and lives of the
sea. Offering much more than an analysis of legal frameworks, the chapters in this
volume show how the more-than-human ocean is central to the construction of
terrestrial institutions and modes of governance. By thinking with the more-thanhuman ocean, Blue Legalities questions what we think we know—and what we don’t
know—about oceans, our earthly planet, and ourselves. Contributors. Stacy Alaimo,
Amy Braun, Irus Braverman, Holly Jean Buck, Jennifer L. Gaynor, Stefan Helmreich,
Elizabeth R. Johnson, Stephanie Jones, Zsofia Korosy, Berit Kristoffersen, Jessica
Lehman, Astrida Neimanis, Susan Reid, Alison Rieser, Katherine G. Sammler, Astrid
Schrader, Kristen L. Shake, Phil Steinberg
Bnf 75 Joint Formulary Committee 2018-03-21 The March 2018 British National
Formulary (BNF 75) is your essential reference book for prescribing, dispensing,
and administering medicines.
The Unwords
The Heart of Change Field Guide Dan S. Cohen 2005-11-09 In 1996, John P. Kotter's
Leading Change became a runaway best seller, outlining an eight-step program for
organizational change that was embraced by executives around the world. Then,
Kotter and co-author Dan Cohen's The Heart of Change introduced the revolutionary
"see-feel-change" approach, which helped executives understand the crucial role of
emotion in successful change efforts. Now, The Heart of Change Field Guide
provides leaders and managers tools, frameworks, and advice for bringing these
breakthrough change methods to life within their own organizations. Written by Dan
Cohen and with a foreword by John P. Kotter, the guide provides a practical
framework for implementing each step in the change process, as well as a new
three-phase approach to execution: creating a climate for change, engaging and
enabling the whole organization, and implementing and sustaining change. Hands-on
diagnostics—including a crucial "change readiness module"—reveal the dynamics that
will help or hinder success at each phase of the change process. Both flexible and
scaleable, the frameworks presented in this guide can be tailored for any size or
type of change initiative. Filled with practical tools, checklists, and expert
commentary, this must-have guide translates the most powerful approaches available
for creating successful change into concrete, actionable steps for you and your
organization. Dan Cohen is the co-author, with John P. Kotter, of The Heart of
Change, and a principal with Deloitte Consulting, LLC.
Issues in Aging Mark Novak 2015-07-22 Opportunities and optimism in Aging. Issues
in Aging, 3rd edition takes an optimistic view of aging and human potential in
later life. This book presents the most up-to-date facts on aging today, the
issues raised by these facts, and the societal and individual responses that will
create a successful old age for us all. Mark Novak presents the full picture of
aging--exhibiting both the problems and the opportunities that accompany older
age. The text illustrates how generations are dependent on one another and how
social conditions affect both the individual and social institutions. Learning
Goals -Upon completing this book, readers will be able to: -Understand how largescale social issues--social attitudes, the study of aging, and demographic issues-affect individuals and social institutions -Identify the political responses to
aging and how individuals can create a better old age for themselves and the
people they know -Separate the myths from the realities of aging -Recognize the
human side of aging -Trace the transformation of pension plans, health, and
opportunities for personal expression and social engagement to the new ecology of
aging today
Manga Majesty Next 2019-10-08 This last book in the six-volume series from
NEXTmanga combines cutting-edge illustration with fast-paced storytelling to
deliver biblical truth to an ever-changing, postmodern culture. More than 10
million books in over 40 different languages have been distributed worldwide in
the series.
Future Music 2004
Technique and Art of Organ Playing Clarence Dickinson 1950 THE TECHNIQUE AND ART
OF ORGAN PLAYING is designed to provide the teacher with the technical material
necessary to carry the student from the beginning of his studies through to the
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Amazon, Yahoo, Flip Kart, Adobe, IBM Labs, Citrix, Mentor Graphics, NetApp,
Oracle, Webaroo, De-Shaw, Success Factors, Face book, McAfee and many more
Reference Manual for working people Topics Covered: Programming
BasicsIntroductionRecursion and BacktrackingLinked Lists Stacks Queues Trees
Priority Queue and HeapsGraph AlgorithmsSortingSearching Selection Algorithms
[Medians] Symbol TablesHashing String Algorithms Algorithms Design Techniques
Greedy Algorithms Divide and Conquer Algorithms Dynamic Programming Complexity
Classes Design Interview Questions Operating System Concepts Computer Networking
Basics Database Concepts Brain Teasers NonTechnical Help Miscellaneous Concepts
Note: If you already have "Data Structures and Algorithms Made Easy" no need to
buy this.
What Good are the Arts? John Carey 2012-11-15 From one of the country's most
eminent reviewers and academics, a delightfully sceptical and devastatingly
intelligent assessment of the true value of art.
With Amusement for All LeRoy Ashby 2006-05-12 With Amusement for All
contextualizes what Americans have done for fun since 1830, showing the reciprocal
nature of the relationships among social, political, economic, and cultural forces
and the ways in which the entertainment world has reflected, changed, or
reinforced the values of American society.
The Six Sigma Handbook, Third Edition Thomas Pyzdek 2009-09-21 The authoritative
classic--revised and updated for today's Six Sigma practitioners Whether you want
to further your Six Sigma training to achieve a Black or Green Belt or you are
totally new to the quality-management strategy, you need reliable guidance. The
Six Sigma Handbook, Third Edition shows you, step by step, how to integrate this
profitable approach into your company's culture. Co-written by an award-winning
contributor to the practice of quality management and a successful Six Sigma
trainer, this hands-on guide features: Cutting-edge, Lean Six Sigma concepts
integrated throughout Completely revised material focused on project objectives
Updated and expanded problem-solving examples using Excel and Minitab A
streamlined format that puts proven practices at your fingertips The Six Sigma
Handbook, Third Edition is the only comprehensive reference you need to make Six
Sigma work for your company. The book explains how to organize for Six Sigma, how
to use customer requirements to drive strategy and operations, how to carry out
successful project management, and more. Learn all the management responsibilities
and actions necessary for a successful deployment, as well as how to: Dramatically
improve products and processes using DMAIC and DMADV Use Design for Six Sigma to
create innovative products and processes Incorporate lean, problem-solving, and
statistical techniques within the Six Sigma methodology Avoid common pitfalls
during implementation Six Sigma has evolved with the changing global economy, and
The Six Sigma Handbook, Third Edition is your key to ensuring that your company
realizes significant gains in quality, productivity, and sales in today's business
climate.
The Cartel 3: Ashley 2010-08-01 The Cartel has come full circle with this fastpaced, groundbreaking novel, the finale to the hit series by New York Times
bestsellers Ashley & JaQuavis. Miamor is fighting for her life in the belly of the
beast. She's been kidnapped, and she's staring death in the eye. Is the reign over
for the head of the Murda Mamas? Carter is in federal custody and leaves the
Diamond Empire to Zyir and Mecca. When the past comes back to haunt Mecca and the
truth finally comes to light, will The Cartel rise or fall? Breeze is in the
clutches of the crazed Ma'tee, and she desperately searches for a way out. Will
she escape, or die his love slave? The answers to these questions lie inside the
pages of Cartel 3: The Final Chapter. Open it to discover the shocking truth, and
prepare yourself for the unpredictable conclusion of one of the best street series
of all time.
Food Science and Nutrition, 2e Sunetra Roday 2012-08-02 Food Science and
Nutrition, 2e is the only title that provides a comprehensive and combined
coverage of both food science and nutrition. It completely matches the National
Council for Hotel Management & Catering Technology (NCHMCT) syllabus.
Beautifully Ruined Nessa Morgan 2014-03-06 I feel I'm losing it all, everything
I've kept near and dear--I'm shoving it away because I don't know how to keep my
life in order anymore. What was simply fine and okay is no longer either. My world
is growing into one black hole, dragging me down. I've discovered my monsters,
I've found my demons, and to make sure no one goes down with me, I've given them
an out. I've given Zephyr the out he deserves. But was it worth it? Just when
Joey's life seemed to be getting better, one night sends her memory into
overdrive. Not able to cope, she pushes away the only friend she could count and
tries to cut out all the rest. When a new student walks into her class and is
assigned the seat next to hers, Joey's not sure whether punch him or kick him
below the belt with how forward he is. All this while fighting the urge to go back
and beg Zephyr to be hers again. When the unthinkable happens, she has a hard
decision to make--the hardest she's ever had to make: to stay or go.
Karlology Karl Pilkington 2009-05-01 A voyage through the strange yet mesmerising
mind of cult author Karl Pilkington, now in ePub format By his own admission Karl
Pilkington left formal education behind with only an E in History to his name and
not much else. Ever since, his thirst for knowledge has nagged. With this in mind,
Karl has embarked on a tour of discovery to make up for the lost years of
learning, and to find out more stuff. Karlology is the result. So what exactly has
Karl Pilkington learned so far? This is a man, it should be noted, who thinks
owning 1,777 acres of the moon is a good idea, and believes that the human
testicles should be relocated to the earlobes. Maybe he's right. Perhaps his
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unique brand of wisdom and insight is what the world has been waiting for? Judge
for yourself: observe, enjoy, and become a Karlologist. Illuminated by Karl
Pilkington's own cartoons with extra wisdom from Ricky Gervais, Russell Brand,
David Baddiel, Noel Fielding and others. Get even more insight into Karl's mind
and visit his blog at http://www.karlpilkington.com/blog/. Catch Karl taking in
the seven wonders of the world on Sky1 in his new TV series An Idiot Abroad, with
Ricky Gervais and Stephen Merchant, broadcasting from 23rd September 2010.
Introduction to Crystallography Donald E. Sands 2012-06-14 Clear, concise
explanation of logical development of basic crystallographic concepts. Topics
include crystals and lattices, symmetry, x-ray diffraction, and more. Problems,
with answers. 114 illustrations. 1969 edition.
Her Tender Tyrant Elizabeth Lennox 2014-12-19 Marcus moved through life expecting
everything to be logical. Science could explain everything and he’d learned to
make enormous profits understanding science. So when he runs into the illogical
Juliette, his mind has a hard time understanding why she would walk down the
street singing and dancing. There wasn’t any music! But no matter how much he
craved logic and reason, his body craved Juliette more. Juliette is fascinated by
Marcus’s stoicism. How could he walk down the street and not feel the joy in the
sunshine? How could he ignore the sounds of the grasshoppers and birds? Or smile
at the perfection of a flower? And how could her mind and body need a man who
didn’t understand the joy of living life for the moment? Enjoy the fifth book in
The Alfieri Saga!
The Nomadic Developer Aaron Erickson 2009-05-05 Learn the Real Secrets of
Succeeding as a Software or IT Consultant in Any Economic Climate! Despite
economic cycles, the idea of using technology to make a company more efficient and
competitive—or perhaps even reach a new market— is appealing to all but the most
desperate and cash-starved companies. More and more often, those companies look to
technology consultants to fulfill their needs. There are real advantages to being
a consultant. You make contacts with a lot of different people; you get exposure
to many industries; and most important, unlike a software developer in the IT
department for a brick-and-mortar company, as a technology consultant, you are the
profit center…so long as you are billing. Consulting can be hugely rewarding—but
it’s easy to fail if you are unprepared. To succeed, you need a mentor who knows
the lay of the land. Aaron Erickson is your mentor, and this is your guidebook.
Erickson has done it all—from Practice Leadership to the lowest level project
work. In The Nomadic Developer, he brings together his hardwon insights on
becoming successful and achieving success through tough times and relentless
change. You’ll find 100% practical advice and real experiences—his own and
annotations from those in the trenches. In addition, renowned consultants—such as
David Chappell, Bruce Eckel, Deborah Kurata, and Ted Neward—share some of their
hard-earned lessons. With this useful guidebook, you can Objectively assess
whether the consultant’s life makes sense for you Break into the business and
build a career path that works Avoid the Seven Deadly Firms by identifying
unscrupulous technology consultancies and avoiding their traps and pitfalls
Understand the business models and mechanics that virtually all consulting firms
use Master secret consulting success tips that are typically left unstated or
overlooked Gain a competitive advantage by adding more value than your competitors
Continue your professional development so you stay billable even during bad times
Profit from both fixed-bid and time-and-materials projects Build a personal brand
that improves your resiliency no matter what happens
Notebook for Natures Comic Design Books 2019-08-08 This notebook contains blank
wide ruled line paper which makes it great as a: Gratitude Journal Mindfulness
Journal Mood Journal Prayer Journal Poetry or Writing Journal Travel Notebook
Daily Planner Dream Journal Yoga, Fitness, Weight Loss Journal Recipe, Food
Journal Password Log Book Log Book Diary Specifications: Paper: White Layout:
Lined Dimensions:6x9 inch Premium Design High quality 180 pages
Billboard 1997-07-05 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
Hav Jan Morris 2011-08-30 A New York Review Books Original Hav is like no place on
earth. Rumored to be the site of Troy, captured during the crusades and recaptured
by Saladin, visited by Tolstoy, Hitler, Grace Kelly, and Princess Diana, this
Mediterranean city-state is home to several architectural marvels and an annual
rooftop race that is a feat of athleticism and insanity. As Jan Morris guides us
through the corridors and quarters of Hav, we hear the mingling of Italian,
Russian, and Arabic in its markets, delight in its famous snow raspberries, and
meet the denizens of its casinos and cafés. When Morris published Last Letters
from Hav in 1985, it was short-listed for the Booker Prize. Here it is joined by
Hav of the Myrmidons, a sequel that brings the story up-to-date. Twenty-firstcentury Hav is nearly unrecognizable. Sanitized and monetized, it is ruled by a
group of fanatics who have rewritten its history to reflect their own blinkered
view of the past. Morris’s only novel is dazzlingly sui-generis, part erudite
travel memoir, part speculative fiction, part cautionary political tale. It
transports the reader to an extraordinary place that never was, but could well be.
Four Me? Jim Benton 2021-03 Catwad and Blurmp reach new highs and lows with these
hilarious comic stories and a few bonus back-of-book activities. Join this
hilarious duo as they dive into the world of video games, go camping, fight a
mighty dragon, and more.
Financing an Enterprise Francis Cooper (pseud.) 1909
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